
 

 

Please join the Gilroy Strong Resiliency Center for a FREE drop-in community 
support group on Thursday, May 27, 2021 at 6:30pm. The group is open to anyone 

triggered or affected by the VTA shooting in San Jose or the Gilroy Garlic Festival 
shooting.  The group will be facilitated by DreamPower Horsemanship Director, 

Martha McNeil, LMFT.  Please see Zoom link below.   

Drop-in Community Support Group 

May 27, 2021 06:30 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

https://www.zoomgov.com/j/1601995600 

 

Please call or email us with any questions or to receive the link via email:    

(408) 209-8356 

gilroystrong@dao.sccgov.org 


